
Dover Hosts Haunted Library 
 
Dover, OH 
 
Friday, November 6 from 7-8 pm, Dover Public Library invites children ages eight 
through twelve to experience the Haunted Library event. This after-hours program is 
made possible by Teen volunteers who will be helping lead a haunted walk through the 
library and run games and other activities in the Community Room. Refreshments will 
be provided at this free event. Interested patrons may call the library at 330-343-6123 to 
register or for more information. 
 
The Haunted Library is a joint event between the Teen and Children’s Departments. 
Teen volunteers will lead groups on a haunted walk through the Adult Department of the 
library, then into the Community Room for games, crafts, and refreshments. Costumes 
are encouraged for both teen volunteers and children, but they are not required.  
 
“Our teens are very excited for the return of Haunted Library this year,” says Teen 
Librarian Liz Strauss. “They can’t wait to hide in the maze, lead groups through, and 
help with games and crafts in the Community Room.” 
 
“The teen volunteers do a great job; their enthusiasm and energy are priceless,” adds 
Children’s Librarian Pat Rombach. “They help make the Haunted Library a really fun 
night for all the kids. We couldn’t do it without them!” 
 
For more information on the Haunted Library and other events, please call 330-343-
6123 or visit the library website at www.doverlibrary.org.  
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